
The Chicago Department of Public Health's Office of 
Violence Prevention and Behavioral Health is seeking to 
fund an organization as the Trauma Informed 
Collaborative Lead. 

As the Lead, this organization will construct an online 
process for requesting and storing materials, develop 
methods for improving trauma-informed practices across 
systems, and establish a diverse, multi-sector citywide 
Trauma Informed Collaborative.

WE ARE NOW REQUESTING PROPOSALS FOR
TRAUMA INFORMED 

COLLABORATIVE LEAD (RFP #8749)

CITYOFCHICAGO.ORG/EPROCUREMENT 
TO SEE IF YOU ARE ELIGIBLE & LEARN MORE, HEAD TO

AUGUST 5 AUGUST 10 AUGUST 24
Pre-Bidders Conference

2:30 PM 4:30 PM 12 PM

Deadline for questions Deadline for 
proposal submissions

https://www.cityofchicago.org/eProcurement
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYqdOygrz4sGNViKVwbEcXxkfy_kwaC4mx2



